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Berryhill Nursery Class

November 2024 Newsletter

Mrs C Nicol		            Head Teacher
Mrs C  Barton                   Principal Teacher
Mrs C. Murray 	            Lead Early Learning Practitioner
Mrs K. Miller                     Key worker		
Mrs J Cuthbertson              Key worker
Mrs N Mahreen	             Key worker     
Miss P Jeffrey                    Support Worker
Mrs J De La Cruz Miranda   Support Worker

Nursery Staff Update

The nursery team would like to introduce Mrs De La Cruz Miranda who is here to support the children during lunch time. She will be here every day and you will no doubt hear your children mention her. It has been lovely to welcome her into our team and the children are enjoying having someone new to help them during lunch time.

We have also welcomed Miss Newby to our team this week and she will be with us on a Thursday and Friday until June 2025. Miss Newby is a student who has joined us on placement to gain experience in early years. Again, the children are very much enjoying having another adult to interact with in nursery and we are delighted to have her with us. 

Nursery Hours

1140 hours offer term time children 30 hours a week. Our session will run 8:45am-2:45pm Monday to Friday. 

Please ensure that you come at the appointed times when both dropping off and picking up. 




Online Learning Journals

You can continue to view your child’s learning at nursery through their online Learning Journal which is sent via email. It is important to supply a current email address for us to set this up for you. Staff would greatly appreciate your comments and feedback in the journals.

Twitter
Please follow Berryhill Nursery on Twitter @BerryhillNC, as important information will be posted here. 

All newsletters and any important information will be sent through these two portals.

Stay and Play
The nursery team would like to thank all the parents and carers who came along and supported their children in the Stay and Play session. It was a fantastic turnout and the children loved showcasing their learning. It is very important to us that our families feel welcome and supported in the nursery and I’m pleased that the feedback we received was overwhelmingly positive.

Some of the feedback includes:

Good work. Teachers very approachable.
Everything was perfect.










My favourite thing was seeing how excited she was having fun.
It gave me a little insight into what children do at nursery all day. 







Our Learning

In November we will be focusing on learning new rhymes and songs and recognising rhyming words within the songs. We will also be learning to identify the key features of a book such as the author, illustrator, title etc. Our maths focus will be sorting for our own criteria and creating a simple graph to show our findings. The health and wellbeing focus will be dancing and moving to beat and rhythm, in preparation for the Christmas sing-along.

Focus Child

All children within the setting will have a personal target that has been set out and agreed with staff; this is for your child’s Personal Learning Plan. Please access the Learning Journals where we will share these targets with pictures and observations. Staff will alert you to when your child has achieved their target and a new one will be set.

Change of Clothes

Now that we are in the cold and wet weather can we please ask that you bring a change of clothes for you child. We have cloth bags on their peg to keep them in. The children cannot bring their own bags or toys into Nursery. 

Please ensure that all clothes and shoes are labelled and children are dressed appropriately for the weather, as they will access outdoors daily.

Packed Lunches

Berryhill Nursery class is a health promoting nursery who provide healthy snacks and lunches. Please inform your child’s key worker if your child has sensory needs or has a limited diet. Packed lunches are for children who will not eat the loving lunches however, we do encourage you to speak to your child about the menu and encourage them to try new foods. If your child requires a packed lunch, please may we ask that only healthy foods are included such as a sandwich, fruit and yogurt. We would appreciate no sweets or crisps and no juice as only water and milk are provided in the setting. 




Dates for the diary

Parent and Carer Appointments
Jungle Animals -  Mrs Miller			4th of November
Woodland Animals - Mrs Murray		5th of November
Sea creatures - Mrs Cuthbertson                5th of November
Mini-Beasts - Mrs Mahreen 			6th of November
Inservice Day					18th November 2024

Key Christmas dates will be on the next newsletter, however, we can confirm the singalong will be on the 6th of December 2024.	  


Thank you to all parents/carers for your continued support.

The Nursery Team


[image: ]
image1.jpeg
Berryhill Primary & Nursery Class
We Care, We Share, We Dare!
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